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Sponsored Obstacle Course  

Next week we will be making obstacle courses for the children to run, 

jump and balance along. The children will be doing the course within 

their group times, and we will choose the days according to the 

weather. As always, please ensure your children’s footwear is suitable 

for outdoor play. 

Sponsorship forms have been put into the bags today. We are hoping 

to raise enough funds to buy some new blocks for our block area. Please 

send any sponsorship money that has been collected by Friday 5th July. 

  

 Visits to Langley Moor Primary 

If your child’s visit to Langley Moor Primary is within their 

usual session at nursery, our staff will take them over to 

school. We will assume that you will be collecting at 2:30pm from the yard 

of the primary school (at the coloured fence) unless you tell us otherwise.  

For the final visit on Thursday 27th June, we can take the children over and 

bring back those who stay all day. If your child normally just attends for a 

half day, we will assume that you are collecting them.  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Extra books 

Each Wednesday N2 will now bring two libray books home. The 

second book contains a very simple text. Please encourage your 

child to show you the letters that they know; remember it is the 

sounds that they learn first. Some children may even be able to build 

up some of the words. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Diary Dates 

July 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of term 

 

 

             

Zoolab visiting after school club 

 

On Wednesday 19th June the 

nursery is being visited by 

Zoolab, who are bringing a 

variety of creatures for the 

children to see. The session will 

take place after school, and 

finish at 4.15pm. The charge 

for this is £6 (including the 

afterschool care), which 

should be paid either through 

Parent Pay or by cash. There is 

limited availability for this 

event, so places will be given 

on a first come first served 

basis 
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